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	INTERNATIONAL TELECOMMUNICATION UNION
TELECOMMUNICATION STANDARDIZATION BUREAU
	

	
	Geneva, 24 September 2025

	Ref:
	TSB Circular 075
	To:
-	ITU Member States; 
-	The State of Palestine (Res. 99 (Rev. Dubai, 2018);
-	ITU Sector Members;
-	ITU Associates and Academia ;
-	Permanent Missions and Embassies in Geneva;
-	Relevant international, regional and
national organisations;
-	Intergovernmental organizations operating
satellite systems ;
-	The United Nations ;
-	Specialized agencies of the United Nations and
the International Atomic Energy Agency;

	Tel:
	+41 22 730 5415
	

	Fax:
	+41 22 730 5853
	

	E-mail:
	ai@itu.int 
	

	Subject:
	Invitation to participate at the AI for Good Impact Africa event
(31 October 2025, Sandton Convention Centre, Johannesburg, South Africa)


Dear Sir/Madam,
It is my pleasure to invite you to the AI for Good Impact Africa event which will take place on 31 October 2025 at the Sandton Convention Centre in Johannesburg, South Africa. AI for Good Impact Africa is the second regional AI for Good Impact event dedicated to fostering innovation and partnerships. 
Under the AI for Good Impact Initiative, this event aims to provide a collaborative platform for knowledge sharing and the promotion of AI solutions to solve global challenges. The event will bring together industry leaders, researchers, policymakers, and entrepreneurs for an engaging programme of keynotes, panels, pitching competitions, and hands-on sessions. Participants will have the opportunity to engage with international experts, share insights, and explore the latest technologies, ensuring they can effectively contribute to and benefit from the global AI ecosystem.
AI for Good Impact Africa will coincide with the AI Expo Africa from 29 to 31 October 2025, at the same venue.
The mission of AI for Good is to unlock AI's potential to serve humanity. As a multi-stakeholder platform, AI for Good advances AI skills development, AI standards, and AI governance. These activities are guided by Resolution 214 (Bucharest, 2022) of the ITU Plenipotentiary Conference, amplified by the landmark Resolution A/78/L.49 of the UN General Assembly (New York, 2024), and endorsed by the World Telecommunication Standardization Assembly (WTSA) Resolution 101 (New Delhi, 2024) which further emphasizes ITU’s mandate and AI for Good’s role in establishing trusted AI standards and providing capacity development to member states. 
I hope you will join us for this meaningful event. The information relating to the event is available here. Should you wish to join us, kindly let us know at ai@itu.int so that we may add you to the guest list. Member representatives are entitled to complimentary access.
For any additional information you may require, please contact ai@itu.int.
Yours faithfully,
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